February 4, 2021

Dear North Dakota House Ag Committee,

As Ranchers in western North Dakota we would urge you to vote yes on the House Bill 1487, making the
additional $1 Beef Checkoff assessment on North Dakota cattle producers voluntary.

Sincerely,
Charles and Roberta Ramberg

White Earth, ND



